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August 16, 2018

County of burham

Attn: Wendell M. Davis, County Manager
200 E Main St., 2™ Floor

Durham, North Carolina 27701

Dear Mr. Davis,

The John D. and Catherine T. MacArthur Foundation and the Urban Institute are pleased to infarm you that your
Innovation Fund Capstone proposal has been approved. We are excited to continue working with you to expand
your prior Innovation Fund work and create a fairer, more effective local justice system with innovative,
collaborative, and evidence-based solutions.

To confirm receipt of this letter and to formally accept the Innovation Fund Capstone award, please e-mail Megan
Russo (mrusso@urban.org) by August 24, 2018. Please note that funding is not guaranteed untit the grant award
has been signed by both parties. You can expect that after confirmation of the award, our team at the Urban
Institute will be in touch to {1) review the scope and timeline of your intended project and {2) set up the exact
terms and conditions of your award. If you are not the point of contact for program implementation around this
work, please provide us with the contact information for the appropriate team member as soon as possible.

We look forward to working with you on your Capstone project.

Sincerely,

Jesse Jannetta

Project Director

Senior Policy Fellow, Justice Policy Center
Urban Institute



